
MOID-COLUMBIA FIRE & RESCUE  
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

 

A meeting of the Mid-Columbia Fire & Rescue Board of Directors will be conducted on Monday, 
January 22, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. PST, at Station 1, 1400 W. 8th Street, The Dalles, OR 97058.  

The public may observe and/or listen to the meeting virtually by using either the link or the 
telephone number and access code provided on the Board agenda located on the Fire District’s 
website at www.mcfr.org.  
 

Please post on or before Wednesday, January 17, 2024. Thank you.  

http://www.mcfr.org/

